
May 13, 2019

The site was stripped and they passed a proof roll on Wednesday of the pad, 
so it’s ready to start building to the design subgrade elevation.  Unfortunately beginning last Thursday 

brought March-type weather (cold and rainy) so they’ve been unable to start any work since passing the proof roll.  
Good news is this week’s forecast is much more promising, so they’ll do their best to make the most of it!


